
Ordering Your Fall 2024 Books 
 

Textbooks for Fall 2024 courses are now in stock at the Bookstore! 
 

You can order your books for home delivery or free in-store pickup through the 

Bookstore’s website. 

 

Textbook Refund Policy 
 
 

Refunds are accepted through the end of the first week of classes. 

The final day for Textbook refunds is AUGUST 23rd. 
 

Keep your receipt. A valid receipt is required for all refunds/exchanges. 

If you purchase your books through the Bookstore website, your packing slip will 

be your receipt 
 

Please keep your book in new packaging/condition if there is a chance you may 

wish to return. 
 

Follow the Bookstore on Facebook for the latest updates!  

Seton Hall Law Bookstore-Facebook 

 

Bookstore Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday 9AM-6PM 

Friday 10AM-3PM 
 

Extended Hours 

Orientation: 
Friday, August 16 10AM-5PM 

 

First week of classes: 
 

Monday, August 19 - Thursday, August 22 9AM-6:30PM  
 

First weekend of classes: 
Saturday, August 17 8:30AM-2:30PM 

Sunday, August 18 11AM-12:30PM 

 

http://www.shu-law.bkstr.com/
https://www.facebook.com/SetonHallLawBkstr/

